
From: Jane Kerr
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Comments re Bethel Christian Fellowship Outside Sunday Worship
Date: Friday, April 30, 2021 11:26:34 AM

Hi - We live in the middle of the block on Portland between Albert and Pascal. 

I just wanted to voice that while I am not at all happy about the noise and disruption of
outdoor services, I understand the need for it because of COVID-19. I hope that this is a one-
time request and is not continued in future summers. I would be distressed if outdoor services
became a regular aspect of Bethel.  

In non-COVID times, there is already a lot of foot traffic, parking issues, and noise associated
with people coming and going. I don't like it, but we live with it. 

Thanks for listening. 

Jane Kerr
1436 Portland
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